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Publisher's note 

The Journal of OrganometaUic Chemistry published 
its 500th volume a few months ago. It carried an 
informative note about the changes which will be effec- 
tive as from this volume: the appointment of Professors 
Francois Mathey and Michael Mingos as Regional Edi- 
tors for the journal and of Professor Gerard van Koten 
as the Subject Reviews Editor for Europe. 

As from 1996, a new section will be introduced in 
the journal. The Priority Communications will be pro- 
cessed through a specific fast track procedure in order 
to provide the readers and the authors with an adequate 
rapid publication service. 

Papers submitted as a Priority Publication should 
comply with the following requirements: 

1. All papers are published in English. They will carry 
a short abstract and 4-6 keywords. 

2. All papers are submitted on a hard copy (paper) and 
on a diskette. 

3. The maximum length of a paper does not exceed 5 
printed pages and 2 figures. 

4. The Priority Communications are added in the first 
available issue regardless whether it is a Special 
Issue or not. 

5. The publication times will be of 5-10 weeks from 
receipt of the final version by the Publisher. 

6. There will be no proofs unless explicitly requested 
by the authors. 

7. The paper submitted as a Priority Communication 
should describe new research results of prominent 
interest for which speed of publication is vital. 

8. The main author of a Priority Communication will 
receive 25 free offprints from his paper. 

9. Priority Communications should be submitted to the 
Regional Editors and clearly designated as such. In 
case the papers do not fulfill the requirements, the 
Regional Editor may suggest to the author to process 
them as regular articles or as a Preliminary Commu- 
nication. 

It is the Editors' and the Publisher's aim to confirm 
the important role the Journal of Organometallic Chem- 
istry plays in the development of this scientific disci- 
pline. 

The Publisher 

Elsevier Science S.A. 


